
 
   

 

HARBOUR MASTER’S NOTICE 01 – 2018 

 

No 6 Berth – Mooring of vessels  
  

 

 

Reference: Harbour Master’s Direction 3.1 (2) 

 

1. In order to ensure the safety of vessels berthed alongside No 6 Berth, no vessel is to 

be positioned closer than 20 metres from the eastern extremity of the berth. 

 

2. Attention is drawn to Harbour Master’s Direction 3.1 (2) which states: 

 

The Master of a vessel at anchor or berthed, in port waters shall not cause or permit the 

vessel to change its position without permission from Portland Port Control. 

 

Any Master causing his vessel to be moved without the permission of the Harbour Master, 

or Duty Pilot, may be liable to prosecution for failing to comply with this Direction. 

 

3. Ship’s agents are to ensure this notice is brought to the attention of the Master of 

visiting ships.  

 

For further information contact the Harbour Master on 0439 209 120. 

  

  

  

Jason Sweetman  

Harbour Master/Marine Manager  
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